

Pocklington Allotment Association(PAA)

Minutes of meeting held in the United Services Club, Pocklington on Tuesday 19 June 2018 at 19:30 hours.

Present: Steph Dennison(SD)(Chair)
Ilan Gill (IG)
Pip Jackson (PJ)
Judith Pink (JP)
James Pink (JEP)
Tony Sawyer (TS)
Harold Sleightholme(HS)
Richard Tyreman (RT)

1. Apologies
 - a. John Ashton
 - b. Paul West
2. Minutes of previous meeting. Need to change Chair to Steph Dennison.
3. Matters Arising:
 - a. Road Resurfacing – JEP to contact the company that carried out the tarmacing work at the Cemetery.
 - b. Website – payment and access still to be sorted.
 - c. Plot Judging – SD to try and contact Judges.
 - d. JKP still to put postcode on notice board.
 - e. PAA/Council Agreement completed.
 - f. 3 Peppers added to the veg show classes.
4. Correspondence – none to discuss.
5. Treasurers Report – in the absence of the Treasurer no discussion took place.
6. Building Permissions:
 - a. 41A – application for greenhouse approved.
 - b. 19B – application for a shed approved.
 - c. 60B – application for polytunnel approved.
7. Plot Inspections:
 - a. Specific plot information redacted.
 - b. SD, PJ and JP to carry out full inspection on Fri 13 July 10:00 am.
8. AOB
 - a. New 5mph signs required. Sleeping policemen discussed but dismissed.
 - b. Is help required on 43B. JP to check.
 - c. 16A did not receive a tenancy agreement.
 - d. Keith Houseman and John Barber will carry out new plot holder judging. JP to let them have a list of new tenants.

- e. TS stated that the building work opposite may have caused an increase in the site rat population. JP to send an email to tenants informing them we have a licensed person to help them deal with any rat infestation.
- f. Cockerel dealt with.

Meeting closed at 20:15

Signed

Date